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Hello,

Thank you for all of your dedication and hard work.

I’m writing to once again support plan E for its longer term impact with the least educational disruption.  I fully believe
the financial investment will be worth it in the long run.  

Additionally, knowing how much money, donated labor, and community angst has been involved in this lengthy
process over the past years, on top of how it has delayed meeting the very real needs of our students and teachers,
Plan E is the one option that will prolong going through this process again for PC and CEMS for the longest amount of
time.  That alone is a very worthy investment.

Thank you,

Cherie Gustafson
25 Jewett Road
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